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10th November 2022				

Dear Parents / Carers

A Christmas colouring competition for Nursery, Primary and Junior School pupils in the Chester le Street area is being organised by Chester le Street & District Business Association in partnership with Chester le Street & District Area Action Partnership.  

Children are asked to colour a picture of what Christmas means to them with winning entries helping to turn on the Christmas Tree lights in Chester-le-Street Town Centre.

The three winners will be invited to assist with the switching on of the Christmas Tree lights at the Chester le Street Christmas Event on Saturday 26th November at 4pm and be presented with their prizes.
Entries can be dropped off at Café Neena’s or Tesco which are both based in Chester le Street Town centre.

What you need to do:
• Use a piece of A4 size paper.
• Ensure it is a Christmas themed picture.
• Include your name, age and school on the front of each entry.
• Include contact details on the reverse of your entry.
• Entries will be on display in Tesco Chester le Street for everyone to admire

The closing date is Sunday 20th November.

Good luck!
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